
  June 7, 2020 

WELCOME 
We are a Bible church dedicated to sharing the Good News of 
Jesus Christ.  We strive to faithfully deliver the life-changing  
message  of the Scriptures and we work to be a God influence 
in our community. The message of the cross keeps us vertically 
and horizontally focused. Thanks for joining us today! 

   

Kids Club News 
 

MEMORIAL DAY PROJECT/FUNDRAISER: Hey North Street Kids! We have a  project for you. In honor of Memorial Day and 

all of the brave men and women who have given their all for our freedom, we would like to have a fundraiser to support 

the children of fallen soldiers. Miss Michelle and Miss Ashley have been working to make this possible through the National 

Guard Association and the Gold Star Retreat. We want YOU to make a donations can using things around your house!   

Make it bright, patriotic, and FUN! Bring it in to put on the  display table at the back of the sanctuary. The congregation will 

vote on their favorite by dropping change into that container. The container with the most change wins a mystery prize! 

We will run through June until July 5 so bring in your cans to get started!  
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL: We are still trying to host a VBS program this summer (July 27- July 31) as an evening                 
program. Now more than ever the children of our community need HOPE, and what better HOPE than that found in               
Jesus. However, we need all hands on deck to make this work! We need station leaders, teachers, group leaders, craft    
makers, scientist, decorators, and PRAYER WARRIORS! If you are interested in doing any of these jobs, please contact  
Katie Davidson at church or at (725) 636-0447. We will have an email system to let our prayer warriors know of our needs! 
We can’t wait to work with you!  

From The Pulpit 
 

 

Gospel of John Series 

Today, Pastor Jake will begin a verse by verse exposition of the Gospel of John. Pastor Jake says, “The Book of 
John is an incredible piece of literature. John, writing under the inspiration of the Holy Spirit, pens twenty-one 
evangelistic chapters begging the reader to believe that Jesus is God.”  This Gospel will be examined in detail with 
the goal of taking our time and learning the author’s intent as we consider every word. John is confident in his             
beliefs about Jesus. You too can be confident that Jesus is God and become His child.  

 

 

“But as many as received Him, to them He gave the right to become                                                                                     
children of God, to those who believe in His name”  

John 1:12 
 

 

The Two Sins 

On Sunday, June 21 Pastor Bob will present a message entitled The Two Sins. In this message from Jeremiah 2, 
listeners will learn from the Old Testament nation of Israel  in their rejection of God and their futile attempts to             
replace Him! Turning your back on God and choosing to create your own spiritual path is a big mistake which            
always leads to frustration and futility. God is able and remains the great provider and protector for those who           
find spiritual provision in the full revelation of His plan for the ages! 
 

“Has a nation ever changed its gods? (Yet they are not gods at all.) But my people                                                                                                     
have exchanged their Glory for worthless idols.”                                                                                                                                  

Jeremiah 2:11 

North Street News 



ROOTED: We are BACK! We will return to meeting at Legacy starting this               
Sunday, June 7! We will meet every Sunday in June from 6-8 PM. We are                
planning to end the month with a special outing (To be determined as things   
continue to reopen). In July we will go back to our usual summer schedule                 
of every other Sunday!  Can’t wait to see you all!  

CHURCH ONLINE 
Sunday morning worship is available online.  To join us for Church Online, click the link 

on the NSCC website at www.northstreetchristianchurch.org 

 

SHEPHERD OF MY HEART PRESCHOOL REGISTRATION NOW OPEN! 
 

Registration for the 2020-2021 school year is open at Shepherd of My Heart Preschool! If you know of 

anyone that has young children that may be interested in our program, please tell them about our             

preschool or pass along a brochure. Brochures are available at the Welcome Center.   
 

 

   PRE-KINDERGARTEN (4-5 years olds) Must be 4 years old by September 1. Monday, 

   Wednesday and Friday mornings from 9:15 - 11:45 AM. Tuition: $110 per month  

      (September through May) 

   PRESCHOOL (3-4 years olds) Must be 3 years old by September 1 and potty trained. 

   Tuesday and Thursday mornings from 9:15 - 11:15 AM. Tuition: $85 per month  

      (September through May) 

SCHEDULE A VISIT! TELEPHONE: 724-282-4511 

NSCC Announces Further Re-opening Plans 
 

 

 

 

NSCC is making steps toward resuming a full schedule as each week passes. Sunday, June 14 will bring with it some additions 

to our present schedule. Here is what the weekly schedule will look like as of that date: 
 

 

SUNDAY: 

   9:00 Sunday School Classes  

   10:00 Morning Worship 

   (Nursery Care will be provided and Children’s Church will be held)                                                                                                                                                                                               

   6:00 ROOTED  

MONDAY: 

   10:15 Ladies Morning Bible Study at Legacy 

   6:30 Men’s Bible Study in Room 101 

FRIDAY:  

   7:00 Friday Night Study in Room 101 
 

 

* Sunday Morning Worship will continue using the present established pattern. We encourage worshipers to cooperate with 

our personal distancing measures and to use the same discretion as they would in other public settings. The Lord’s Supper 

will continue to be served using the present practice of worshipers coming forward to receive the bread and the fruit of the 

vine in a germ free manner. The Offering plates will remain at the front the auditorium for those who give in person on            

Sunday mornings. Online giving through Tithely or through the U.S. Mail remain additional options for giving. 
 

* Small Group Ministries are welcomed to resume at the discretion of each leader. Group leaders are asked to please inform 

Pastor Bob at 724-841-5808 or the Church Office at 724-282-7700 when re-instituting a church sponsored small group. 
 

* The Community Meal will restart at a later date yet to be determined. 
 

* Further evaluation of our schedule and ministries will be discussed as part of the Board Meeting to be held on Monday, 

June 29 at 7:30. Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to work through these matters!  

Offering Report 
May 31, 2020 

General         $           5,573.91 
Designated  $                                  723.00 
Total                $    6,296.91 

Board Meeting Update                                                

The June Board Meeting has           

been rescheduled for Monday, 

June 29 at 7:30. 


